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        ‘Switch Off Prejudice’ workshop – 11th October 2018 
 
 

Dear parents/ carers,   

On Thursday 11th October, Year 6 will be taking part in a workshop called ‘Switch Off 
Prejudice’ which will be run by the Anne Frank Trust UK. This is an all-day workshop and will 
take place at school.   

The Switch Off Prejudice workshop is designed to help children understand the dangers of 
prejudice and discrimination, particularly online. Anne Frank’s life and diary is the starting 
point for the workshop, which helps children draw lessons about prejudice and 
discrimination that apply in the modern world. *  

We hope that this workshop will be extremely valuable in raising awareness of prejudice 
and discrimination as well as linking in with our current study of WW2.   

If you have any questions about the session, please don’t hesitate to contact me: 
kball@ridge.dudley.sch.uk  

Kind Regards 

Miss Ball   

 

*information taken from Anne Frank Trust UK publication   

 

 



 

 

 

 


